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As a NSW resident I hold serious concerns about the environmental and health impacts the dairy 
industry is creating. I also am concerned about the process undertaken in which milk is collected 
from cows and feel as though the general public are not aware of this process, or understand the 
extent of cruelty involved. If the dairy industry is unable to be ruled out, I would like full 
transparency, where every dairy outlet, must disclose the process in which the milk was acquired. 
Truthfully. People have a right to know what their money is supporting and then making an informed 
choice. Most people will not search for these answers, it needs to be handed to them - like cigarette 
packets do for smokers. 




